
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
In accordance with Virginia Code § 2.2-3708.2, Virginia Code § 15.2-1413 and the 
City’s Continuity of Government Ordinance adopted on September 15, 2020, and 
Chapter 1289 of the 2020 Acts of Assembly as amended, a Virtual Public Hearing of 
the Virginia Beach Chesapeake Bay Preservation Area Board will be held on Monday, 
February 1, 2021 at 10:00 a.m.. A Staff briefing session will be held at 9:00 a.m.. This 
public hearing will be held by electronic communication means. All interested parties 
are invited to participate by following the two-step process provided below. Due to the 
ongoing Covid-19 Pandemic, please check our website at www.vbgov.com/cbpa for 
the most updated meeting information. 
 
The following requests are scheduled to be heard: 
 
Old Business 
1. Adam & Kristyn Beck – 1624 Bay Breeze Dr – GPIN 2409239903 – Lynnhaven. 

Encroachment into the RPA to construct a swimming pool with associated retaining 
walls and backfill material. 

New Business 
2. David & Beth Darrow – 2244 Windward Shore Dr – GPIN 2409097055 – 

Lynnhaven. Encroachment into the RPA to construct a new paver patio area and 
redevelop the existing timber retaining wall with step and existing patio area at rear 
of residence. 

3. Todd B Perry Trust – 3517 Byrn Brae – GPIN 1446991992 – Kempsville. 
Encroachment into the RPA to construct a swimming pool with associated pool 
surround. 

 
If you wish to make comments virtually during the public hearing, please follow the two-
step process provided below: 
1. Register for the WebEx at: 

https://vbgov.webex.com/vbgov/onstage/g.php?MTID=ea501039637ef8029684fb
54adf76f7c2 

2. Register with the Planning Department by calling 757-385-4621 or via email at 
sHeederi@vbgov.com prior to 5:00 p.m. on January 29, 2021. 

Copies of the proposed plans, ordinances, amendments and/or resolutions are on file 
and may be examined by appointment in the Planning Department at 2875 Sabre St, 
Suite 500, Virginia Beach, VA 23452 or online at www.vbgov.com/cbpa. For 
information call 757-385-4621. Staff Reports will be available on the webpage 5 days 
prior to the meeting. 
 
If you require a reasonable accommodation for this meeting due to a disability, please 
call the Planning Department at 757-385-4621. If you are hearing impaired, you can 
contact Virginia Relay at 711 for TDD service. 
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